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USA Robin Hood Flour Recall 

 

 

October 7, 2019 – Robin Hood Flour Recall 

 

Company Announcement: Out of an abundance of caution, The J. M. Smucker Company today announced a 

voluntary recall of specific lots of Robin Hood® All Purpose Flour distributed and sold in the U.S. due to possible 

E. coli contamination. This recall does not impact any Robin Hood® items sold in Canada. 

 

No other items manufactured by The J. M. Smucker Company, including other Robin Hood® products distributed 

and sold in the U.S. or Canada, are impacted by this issue. No illnesses related to this issue have been reported to 

date. 

 

The impacted products are as follows: 

Robin Hood® All Purpose Flour (5 lb) UPC Code - Item: 051500180105  

Lot Codes    Best if Used By Dates 

8350 513 6/16/2020 

8351 513 6/17/2020 

8354 513 6/20/2020 

8355 513  6/21/2020 

 

These products were distributed by The J. M. Smucker Company to a variety of retailers in the U.S.  

The recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Food and Drug Administration. (Source: FDA) 

 

For the complete article go to this link: 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/j-m-smucker-company-issues-voluntary-

recall-specific-lots-robin-hoodr-all-purpose-flour-distributed   
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